
Dear Editor,

The under peer review letter to the Editor (LTE) sums up some crucial points of
the original paper and presents its importance regarding use of minimally invasive
techniques in gastric ectopic pancreas. By underlying its strong points and
limitations, it provides a fruitful summary of the original paper. This LTE reports
two other series of patients undergoing ESD, which are also reported in the initial
paper and are adequately presented and analyzed. Finally, the tone of the letter is
constructive and the length is acceptable. Overall, the presents LTE offers a
favorable support of the original article and also of future perspectives.

Thank you for the time and effort taken to evaluate the letter to the editor.

-Author of the manuscript


